
From: Brendon Zhu <brendon@rca.asn.au>  

Sent: Thursday, 22 July 2021 3:06 PM 

To: Chambers - Ross J <Chambers.Ross.j@fwc.gov.au> 

Subject: Restaurant & Catering Industrial - AM2021/58 

 

Dear Chambers, 

 

I refer to this matter. 

 

We confirm that RCI have no further comment to make in relation to the determination. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Brendon Zhu 

Industrial Relations – Restaurant and Catering Association 


